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[image: image1]Dear Parents
With the Year 4 Horstead trip heading off this week school will probably feel quite empty. I am sure that many of you will also experience quiet houses while the Y4s are away! We hope that they all have a wonderful time and look forward to hearing all about their adventures.  
As Mrs Wright and Mrs Hewett will be heading up the trip, there will be no cross-country on Tuesday but all will be back to normal on Wednesday and Thursday.
Stars of the Week!  
[image: image2.png]Congratulations to the Stars of the week before half term – wonderful work and attitudes shown; what brilliant role models we have in our school. 

6E – Harley Carolan 
6E – Jessica Park 

6R – Tom Dann 
6R – Emily Taylor 
6S – Emily Mallett 
6S – Tom Walker 
4G – Jack Stone 
4G – Alesha Mapiye 
4P – Ethan Ssemwanga 
4P – Adam Coates 
3C – Joshua Everson 
3C – Charlie Leavold 
3E – Reece King 
3E – Tyler Allen
Attendance Cup

4P won the attendance cup for their attendance last week. With an attendance of 98.4% - Well done! (Second week in a row!) 
Golden Book!
The following children were put into the Golden Book for amazing work that has astonished, astounded and amazed their teachers. Huge congratulations to the following children:

Max English 
Izaak Turner 

Swimming Year 4

Very well done to the Year 4 swimmers who have been presented with their swimming certificates. Brilliant work – keep it up!
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Daisy Philippo 

Keely Freeman 

Toby Alderdice 

Megan Field 

Ben Mallett 

Dominik Kulikowski 

Lilia Wilson 

Jack Parker

Isaac White 

Kane Quantrill 

Ben Coe 

Jack Stone 
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Dates Reminder for Spring Term second half

Monday 6th March, Tuesday 7th March, Wednesday 8th March—Horstead Year 4 Residential trip.
*Friday 10th March – Last Cross Country Race to be held at OCJS – course on Catton Park – Parents of runners invited to watch 
Friday 24th March—Red Nose Day Comic Relief Appeal—details to follow 

Wednesday 29th March—Disco 6-8pm 

Thursday 30th March —
Easter Service at St Margaret's Church Year 3/4 9:30am 

Easter Service at St Margaret's Church Year 5/6 2:00pm 

Parents invited to attend the service

Friday 31st March—Celebration Assembly 9:00am and the last day of term 

Monday 3rd April—Monday 17th April—Easter Holiday 

Tuesday 18th April—Staff and Children back to school

*New dates added from original Spring Term dates handed out at the beginning of the year. 

NANSA Charity Collection 

[image: image4]NANSA has worked for over 60 years to improve the lives of people in Norfolk with physical, sensory and learning disabilities. NANSA is a local independent charity and believes that all people with disabilities are entitled to full inclusion in society. NANSA aims to empower people in Norfolk with disabilities to achieve their life aspirations. The charity are currently helping families in our school and I would very much like to help support their brilliant work. They require food and drink donations so I thought it would be a great idea to ask our families if they may be able to offer the following items: 
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Tea

Coffee

Sugar

Any cereal

Rice

Dried beans 

Baby wipes

Old towels 

Breadsticks

Biscuits

Squash

Also anybody who has open boxes of cereal or rice can donate these as they are used for sensory play. 

If you would like to send any of these items into school with your child, they can hand them into their teachers so that we can build a bank of items to donate to the charity. Many thanks for helping us support this brilliant charity.  
E safety information for Parents

Attached to this newsletter is a very helpful document to guide parents in keeping their children safe online and when using any device that they may have access to. Ask we all know, the internet provides many positive opportunities for children and adults alike but there is also a more dangerous side to allowing children access to an online world that as parents we may not have control over. In order to make sure that we are all educating children about how to keep safe while using technology I would like you to read the leaflet and have open discussions with your children at home. We are constantly educating the children about e safety in assemblies, ICT lessons and PSHE lessons but this will be made stronger if the messages come from home too. I hope you find this helpful. Thank you for working together with school to keep your children safe.  

World Book Day 2017 

Thank you to everyone who helped us to celebrate World Book Day. The children and staff looked brilliant. Our cake sale raised £48 so thank you to all who provided cakes and to all who purchased them! We had a Where’s Wally competition with 6 Wally’s to find around school. They weren’t easy to locate but if the children found and recorded where all 6 were they were given a Bug. This hunt was great fun and even the teachers were struggling to find all 6! I have sent some pictures into the Evening News so we may feature in Tuesday 8th March special supplement of World Book Day photos – keep your eyes peeled to see if we have made the paper. 
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Plans for Red Nose Day - Friday 24th March 2017 
This year for Red Nose Day School Council have come up with some fun plans. Red noses are on sale now and can purchased from Sainsburys and Oxfam for £1. We are not selling them in school this year. On Friday 24th March the children can either dress up in red clothes, (this can include dying their hair red or painting their face red etc.) Or they can come dressed as their nose. There are 9 noses to collect and 1 ultra-rare nose too! A red nose is not necessary to dress up in red clothes though; this is just another option. We ask that children pay £1 on the day which we will donate to Comic Relief. As an additional request from School Council I have been forced to agree to allowing the children to throw wet sponges at me in the playground! They will however have to pay 50p a go to try and get me wet. (I’m just hoping it’s not too cold that day!) We will also donate this money to the charity. It should be a fun day!   
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TALK HOMEWORK & ‘WOW’ WORDS
Each week we send a Talk Homework activity and ‘Wow’ Words home and we would be very grateful for your support. 

We are trying to help all our children develop excellent speaking and listening skills, which in turn will help them with their writing. “If a child can’t say a sentence then they can’t write it either!”

Please spend at least 10 minutes talking with your child about the questions below;
If you designed your own red nose what would it be? Would you base it on a character, a job role, a person, an animal or something completely made up? You could even design your own red nose to show to you class on Friday. Be creative – discuss with your families and share your ideas with your class. 

Discuss with your families! What can you see; what can’t you see? What is real? 

Our ‘WOW’ Word this week is
Prototype
(plan, blueprint, drawing, sketch, outline, map, plot, diagram, representation, artist's impression.)
In Big Talk, we use ‘WOW’ Words to improve our vocabulary and ‘big up’ our sentences to make them more interesting!

Please encourage your child to use this WOW word,

in the right context, as much as possible.

· The ‘Talk Homework’ and ‘WOW’ words will be set every Monday in the newsletter; children will then share their ‘Talk’ with their class on a Friday afternoon.

· We will encourage the children to use the WOW word throughout the week.

Thank you for your support in helping your child.
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Please do not hesitate to come into school and speak to me or another member of staff if you have any questions or concerns. Have a great week!
Mrs K Connelly. 
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The Nebula Partnership 
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The Nebula Partnership
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